
Stanley Black & Decker, Inc. 
 
 

Date: 2024-12-10 
 

Federal Communications Commission 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The letter grants authorization for representative of Stanley Black & Decker, Inc.to 
apply the FCC for a change in identification. This authorization applies to Stanley 
Black & Decker, Inc. 
FCC ID: 2ANWF-ET16001, granted on 10/11/2024. The equipment is electrically 
identical. Only the model name, trade name, SD card and FCC ID are different.  
The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be 
representative of and applicable to the changed equipment. 

 
Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Client’s signature 
 
 

 

 
 

Name: Adam Rolfe 
Title: Sr. Compliance Engineer 
Phone:8604069227  
E-Mail:adam.rolfe@sbdinc.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


